## **Saint Paul Police Federation**



831 Como Avenue • Saint Paul, MN 55103 • (P) 651-227-4998 • (F) 651-227-7982

September 4, 2020

Stacy Murphy
Deputy Chief
Community Engagement Division
Saint Paul Police Department
367 Grove Street
St. Paul, MN 55101

Re: St. Paul Police Federation Trailer Donation

Dear Deputy Chief Murphy:

The St. Paul Police Federation would like to donate our concession trailer to the St. Paul Police Department's Community Engagement Unit. We feel it could be of benefit to your unit specifically, and a benefit to the St. Paul Police Department as a whole to utilize the trailer to suit your needs. On behalf of all the members of the St. Paul Police Federation, thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Paul Kuntz President

St. Paul Police Federation